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March 2021 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

Comic Relief Day 2021 
 

Friday 19th March is Comic Relief Day and we are inviting all Rooks Heath students to take part. 
In order to raise as much money as possible, and to reward all students for their efforts during 
what has been a very difficult start to the year, we have decided to expand the dress code and 

host a ‘Mufti’ (non-uniform) Day. 
 
In return for wearing their own clothes, students will be expected to make a minimum donation 
of £1.00, with all the money raised going towards Comic Relief to help vulnerable people across 
the UK and the world. They should bring their cash donations for mufti day to school with them 
on Friday.     Please refer to the dress code expectations on P21 of the Link Book and note that 
ripped jeans and caps will not be permitted. 
 
In addition, there will be other fund-raising activities taking place throughout the week.  Students 
are encouraged to bring in loose change of small amounts (20p) in order to contribute and 
participate in the activities being held.   
 
We are also delighted to inform you that the School has set up a Fundraising Page under Just 
Giving making it easier for you to donate securely to this fantastic cause.  Please click here to be 
directed to Rooks Heath’s Red Nose Day Fundraiser.  
 
Please note that the Just Giving page is for additional donations. 
 
I do hope that you will support your child’s participation, and thank you in anticipation of a 
successful event. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Mrs Miriam Manderson 

Headteacher 
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